International meeting in Paris (France - 7 June 1999) 
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The aim of this meeting was to regroup representatives of most important international organisations in order to find an agreement on the format of an international number for horse registration. This common language could be used in the exchanges of data about horses between societies.

The represented organisations were : ISBC, WAHO, UET WBFSH, ISAG and FEI.

The format decided (but modified afterward during the second international meeting) had 21 characters with :
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3 digits for the country ISO-3166 code
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3 digits or characters to identify the society which registered for the first time the horse
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9 digits or characters to identify the horse in the local database
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3 digits for the year of birth of the horse
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3 digits to identify the breed of the horse.

The schedule fixed at the end of the meeting was, for the year 2000 :

1. To list all the organisations registering horses all around the world and to attribute the codes ; 

2. To present the project to the members of all the international organisations ; 

3. To meet in June 2000 to agree on the evolutions. 

